Gandhi Cycle Rally for Peace



As we commemorate the legacy of Mahatma Gandhi, it is essential to reflect upon his principles of non-violence, truth and equality. Gandhi Smriti, located in Delhi serves as a memorial to the great leader and provides us with the opportunity to pay homage to his teachings and ideals.

The Sports Department of the school organized a Cycle Rally to Gandhi Smriti on 30th June. Students across all grades from M3 to SS2 participated enthusiastically in the rally. The initiative provided the students an opportunity to reflect upon the principles of Gandhian philosophy. The cycling enthusiasts, who assembled within the school premises at 4:30 am despite the light morning shower, cycled from Gyan Bharati School to Gandhi Smriti and back, covering a distance of approximately of 20km. The cycling team contingent comprising students and the teachers of the sports department were also accompanied by some parents in their private vehicles.

No doubt, it was a perfect event to pay homage to Gandhian teachings and ideals.